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November 1, 2002 
 
Mr. Marc Winnikoff     CERTIFIED MAIL 
Hoffmann-Wolynec Limited, LLC   RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
925 De La Vina Street, Suite 103    CLAIM NO. 7000 0520 0024 7219 6425 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101-3202 
 
Dear Mr. Winnikoff: 
 
RESCISSION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR ALBERT WINNIKOFF, 
(MALIBU MEDIA CENTER), 22483 PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY, MALIBU, CALIFORNIA 
(FILE NO. 90-050, ORDER NO. 91-022, MONITORING AND REPORTING PROGRAM NO. 
7021) 
 
Our letter dated October 4, 2002, transmitted tentative “Order No. R4-2002-XXXX - Rescinding 
Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land/Groundwater,” (tentative Order) which 
is applicable to Albert Winnikoff, (Malibu Media Center). 
 
Pursuant to Division 7 of the California Water Code, this Regional Board at a public meeting held 
on October 24, 2002, reviewed the tentative Order, considered all factors in the case, and 
adopted Order No. R4-2002-0174 (copy enclosed), which rescinds Order No. 91-022 relative to 
this discharge. 
 
Please contact David Koo at (213) 620-6155 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paula Rasmussen, Section Chief 
Enforcement and Groundwater Permitting 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Mr. Gordon Innes, Division of Water Quality, State Water Resources Control Board 
 Mr. Robert Sams, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board 
 Mr. Michael Lauffer, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board  

Mr. Victor Peterson, City of Malibu  
 
 


